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Dear Parents, 

 

The summer break is just around the corner and what better way to welcome 

it than to have a pool party in your school.  

 

To, have fun we will have a school pool party on the last working day, the 

24
th

 May 2023, exclusively for grade I & II students.  

 

Kindly send your wards in regular school uniform along with a pair of 

swimming costume, one pair of inner wear and one poly bag for wet clothes. 

Please label the belongings. 

 

Principal 

 


